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OFFICIAL 

 

Dear Ms Pike, 

 

Thank you for inviting ASQA to submit feedback to the Paramedicine Accreditation 
Committee on the draft proposed accreditation standards. 

 

We do not have detailed feedback relevant to the accreditation standards, but note that 
the draft standards reference the processes of the Tertiary Education Quality and 
Standards Agency (TEQSA), but do not include reference to ASQA. We recommend that 
AHPRA considers what information should be included in the revised standards 
regarding ASQA. 

 

We also draw your attention to the current review of the content of HLT51015 Diploma 
of Paramedical Science, which is being  undertaken by the Ambulance and Paramedic 
Industry Reference Committee.  Further information about that process can be found at 
https://www.skillsiq.com.au/CurrentProjectsandCaseStudies/AmbulanceTPD. 

 

If you have any queries, please contact me on telephone (07) 3223 1026, or by email at 
Sherree.Price@asqa.gov.au. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Sherree Price 
Industry Engagement Co-ordinator  

 

Risk, Intelligence and Data Strategy 

Australian Skills Quality Authority  
GPO Box 9928 Melbourne VIC 3001 
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